
Dear TK families, 

We are so excited to start the 2023/2024 school year. We are in need of a few supplies to get 
our school year started. Please do not write your child's name on the shared items.  

Thank you in advance for your generous donations and for supporting your child's classroom. 

If you are unable to donate items at this time, please do not worry. There will be plenty of 
opportunities throughout the year to donate. 

Shared Supplies: 
Clorox wipes 
Magic erasers 
Large glue sticks 
White copy paper 
Play-doh 
White glue bottles 
Crayola markers 
Fine tip black dry erase Expo markers 
Ticonderoga golf pencils with erasers 
Black and white composition notebooks 

Wish List: 
Astrobright color paper 
White cardstock 
Scotch tape 
Colorful painter's tape 
Stickers 
Googly eyes 
Pom poms 
Large triangle pencils 
Sandwich and gallon zip loc bags
Lunch size paper bags
Hot glue sticks
Red, blue or green plastic folders with 2 
pockets and 3 prongs 
Staples 
Chenille sticks 
Scotch laminating sheets 
Wooden natural colored jumbo popsicle sticks 

We always need:
Gently used items for prize box, stickers, fisher 
price little people, Legos, and dinosaurs
Goldfish or other snacks 




